
MAISEMORE  GARDENS  LIMITED 

News Update  -  February  2022 

Dear Member 
 
 
We never seem to have any luck. After all the changes of AGM date over the last two years we find 
that things are still not straightforward.  Due to a change of circumstances we need to change the 
date of the 2022 AGM. It will now be 
 

MGL   AGM   
Thursday 28th April   7.00pm     at the Community Centre 

 
We apologise to members for this change and hope that you will still be able to attend. 

 
Afterwards there will be the usual informal drinks and nibbles and a chance to chat to the 
Directors.  
 
 
Other Matters 
 
Gardener.  We are pleased to welcome our new gardener, Andy Pearson, who is very highly 
qualified and experienced.  He has already pointed out that most of the lavender needs replacing.  
If any of you have any views about this please let us know; we could replace them with some other 
edging plant, like caryopteris.  
 
Trees.  You will have noticed that the alder on the green has been felled as was noted in the last 
newsletter. This was recommended in the 2012 Barrell report and suggested by Mike Reed, Tree 
Surgeon. We intend to plant a replacement tree and are getting professional advice as to an 
interesting replacement.  
 
Seawall. We have had a report from Coastal Partners on an inspection of the seawall. This is 
available to be seen on our website. Basically, it says that the shore is visibly eroding at this point, 
but the sea wall is currently sound. Regular inspections are advised. 
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